
 

 

ASX ANNOUNCEMENT                 

 
 

16 June 2021 

 

Market Announcement Officer 

Australian Securities Exchange Limited 

Level 4 Stock Exchange Centre 

20 Bridge Street 

SYDNEY NSW 2000 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

 

Collection House Limited (ASX Code: CLH) – Change of Chief Financial Officer  

 

Collection House Limited (ASX: CLH) is pleased to announce the appointment of Mr Peter 

Gunn as the Company’s Chief Financial Officer (“CFO”). The appointment is effective 1 

July 2021. 

 

Mr Gunn is an experienced CFO with a broad financial and commercial background 

across a range of industries including construction, engineering, health and mining. This 

includes significant experience working with capital providers and in managing 

organisational change. He has been working with CLH since early 2020, assisting with the 

recently completed recapitalisation process and other financial matters. Mr Gunn holds 

a Bachelor of Commerce from James Cook University, Masters of Applied Finance from 

Macquarie University, is a Graduate of the Australian Institute of Company Directors and 

a Fellow of CPA Australia. 

 

Mr Gunn replaces Ms Lynda Morris who has been Chief Financial Officer since January 

2020. CLH’s Board of Directors would like to take this opportunity to thank Ms Morris for her 

contribution to the Company over her long period of service and wish her every future 

success.   



 

 

 

This announcement was authorised to be provided to the ASX by the Company’s Board 

of Directors. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

Collection House Limited 

 

Jonathon Idas  

Chief Legal Officer & Company Secretary 

Email: Jonathon.idas@collectionhouse.com.au 

 

For further information please contact Collection House Limited Investor Enquiries: 

 

Alasdair Jeffrey 

0404926768 

Alasdair.jeffrey@rowland.com.au 

 


